
 

 

Well, here we are at the end of yet another busy week in school. 
The weather has been glorious and so the children have been 
able to get up on the field during lunchtimes, which has been 
lovely. Please continue to provide your children with a sunhat 
and apply sunscreen before school to ensure that they are 
protected from the sun as much as is possible. 

This week has been assessment week in school, which has meant 
lots of hard work and tests taking place in classrooms. This is 
vitally important as it gives us an indication of how much 
progress children have made across the year. The test results do 
not provide the full picture (as not all pupils perform at their best 
in tests) but they do guide teachers in their assessment 
judgements. 

Today we were visited by our Vice Chair of Governors, David 
Cousins, who came in to look through our art curriculum and to 
discuss the improvements that we have made. He was incredibly 
impressed by the quality of leadership and personal development 
in school. We also had a second visit from our EYFS advisor in 
Poppy and Daisy classes, who came in to see the improvements 
that we have made to our provision. She was also very impressed 
and acknowledged all the hard work that had been undertaken by 
Miss Jacobs and her team. We are looking forward to seeing both 
reports when they come out next week. We have an incredibly 
strong team at Christ the Sower, who work incredibly hard for 
your children. I would like to take this opportunity to once again 
thank them, as they really do put your children first in everything 
that they do. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mel Nugent 

  23 June 2023 

Each week we will be announcing the Dojo winning team 

who have earned most points over a week   

The team that have earned the most points in the week 

ending 23 June is the YELLOW Team 

WELL DONE  Yellow TEAM 

TT Rockstars  

Year 3 - Abigail and Ben 

Year 4 - Torres 

Year 5  - Christos and Neo 

Year 6  -  Annaleise and Tobias 

Golden Book 

We are very proud of all our  

children at CtS, a special well 

don e to those that received 

Golden Book certificates this 

week! 

  Golden Book Winners  

N Jaxson  

R Glory  

1 Mason  

2 Ella  

3 Davina Jack 

4 Martina  

5 Christos Olly 

6 Orianna Heidi 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 30 June 2023 

Sports Day 

EYFS Years 1, 2 & 3 at 9 - 11am 

Years 4, 5 & 6 at 1.15 - 3.15pm 

 

Attendance Bears 

KS1—  Poppy 97% 

KS2—  Rosehip 99% 

Well done!! 

Please note; for sports day, children will need to wear a plain coloured T-Shirt the 

colour of the House Team they are in. If your child is unsure what house they are in, 

their class teacher will know.  



 

 

Raffle tickets will be available from the school office from Monday 26 June.  

Tickets are 50p each or £2 for a strip.  

Prizes are; a family ticket for Ninja Warrior and the chance to be Head Teacher for the day.  

The raffle will be drawn on Friday 30 June! 


